
St Cecilia’s Public School 

FAREWELL CELEBRATION-CLASS XII (2024 -25) 

“Every end is a new beginning. Embrace the future with open arms;  

As you embark on this new journey, remember that the best is yet to come.” 
 

 
 

St Cecilia’s Public School, bid farewell to the outgoing batch of session 2024-25 on 7th February 2025 in a grand 

celebration organized by Class XI students for their seniors who will soon tread on new paths to live their dreams. 

The moment of leaving a school after the end of academic life is full of mixed emotions and nostalgia for students. 

The Farewell Ceremony event was planned meticulously to bid goodbye to the senior-most students of Class XII of 

the school as they step out into this big world away from the sheltered life of school. The student  gathered in the 

brightly decorated school ground with friends and teachers. Class XII students came dressed in beautiful Indian 

wear and sophisticated suits to enjoy and gather beautiful memories to cherish for a lifetime. 

After the formal welcome of the esteemed dignitaries Chairman Sir, Madam Manager, Director Sir, Madam 

Principal, Coordinators and special invitees Class XII, the day started by seeking the divine blessings. Chairman Sir 

in his address blessed the students and wished them good luck for their future ahead. Sir emphasized on the need of 

maintaining a holistic balance in one’s life. Madam Principal in her address, encouraged and motivated the students 

to achieve meritorious excellence and further excel in the careers of their choice. She emphasized that they should 

be compassionate, grateful and celebrate life with whatever they are blessed with. She urged them to always uphold 

the motto of the school, “Education for knowledge, wisdom, character and courage.” in all their future endeavours. 

Head Boy and Head Girl in their speeches expressed gratitude to the alma mater, school management, madam 

principal, teachers, staff members and fellow students for making their Cecilian journey full of sweet memories. 

Class XII students were joyous to receive mementoes from the dignitaries and Madam Principal as they all gathered 

on stage for the class-wise group photographs. 

The highlight of the programme was the cultural extravaganza staged by class XI students, which was a mix of 

scintillating dance performances, entertaining theatre, melodious songs and foot-tapping numbers that were 

thoroughly enjoyed by the audience. Class XII students were presented with mementoes by the dignitaries. The 

students were profusely thankful for the warm gesture and the innumerable opportunities they received in their 

school years to shape their personalities. The programme culminated with the students relishing the much-awaited 

lunch buffet that was enjoyed by teachers as well as Class XII and XI students. The day ended with the wish that as 

change brings growth similarly the future of Cecilians be filled with endless possibilities. 

 


